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Wednesday 6th September 2023  

Here at Mansel Park Primary and Nursery School we are incredibly proud of our School Council team. Representatives are elected from each of 

the classes every year across the school. Candidates for School Council have to present a speech to their peers on why they believe that their 

attributes best fit the role of a school councillor representative. Over the next two weeks, children across the school will be thinking about how 

they would make our school a better place and how this contributes to being ‘an architect of a better world’. Their peers will then vote for the 

people they believe would do the best job based on their vision, values and morals. 

Well done to all children who bravely took part in school councillor speeches and elections. We are incredibly proud of every child that participated. 

Well done to the following children who will be representing their year group and classes this year as part of our School Council: 

Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

Coby 

Alisa 

Jason 

Demsal 

Jesse 

Amelia 

Oscar 

Evie-Rayne 

Nevaeh 

Arman 

 

Caitlin 

Max 

Evie-Rose 

Bisandu 

Marnie-Leigh 

Joey 

Oliver 

Faye 

Harry 

Millie 

 

Albie 

Erisa 

Hans 

Lily-Rose 

Tyler 

Cienna-Mae 

Jaiden 

Mia-Rose 

Sonny 

Patience 

 

Minutes of session: 

● As it was our first session, we spent time introducing ourselves to each other and reminding ourselves what our role is as school 

councillors.  

● Our new school councillors felt it was important for us to be role models around school and be excellent examples of our school rules. 

 

We understand that the role of a School Council Representative involves: 

 

● Setting a good example to others in and around Mansel Park 

● Being an incredible role model to others 

● Attending regular meetings  

● Encouraging other pupils to use their voice and share their ideas 

● Listening to our peers and ensuring everyone is heard 

● Being brave and using our voice in a large group setting 

● Explaining why school council have made decisions and what the impact of these decisions are 

● Continuously reflecting and refining on how we hold discussions to ensure everyone is heard and feels valued 

 

 

Agreed actions from the meeting: 

● Deadline set for children to attend our next meeting, 20.9.2023, with their class suggestion box which they will create as a class. 

● AOB: N/A 



Next meeting scheduled for: Wednesday 20th September 2023. Same venue and time. 
 

 
  

 


